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Each year the PCCC Office of Student 

Activities sponsors a Thanksgiving 

luncheon for the PCCC 

students, staff, and faculty. 

Thanksgiving 2013 was triple the gratitude 

with three luncheons served on  

three PCCC campuses. 

Pictured here is the November 20  

luncheon at the Main Campus in Paterson. 

Students of the PCCC culinary program 

prepared the feast and members of the OSA 

as well as staff and faculty volunteers 

served it up.  

Happy Thanksgiving to All  
from PCCC! 

 

 

 


